RE: waiver fee

Colleen Manu < Cmanu@linz.govt.nz>

Thu 2/03/2017 1:54 p.m.

To: Tanya Peterson' < soldiersclaim@hotmail.com >;

Dear Mr Duggan

Thank you for your email of 3 February 2017 requesting Land Information waive all title and search fees .

Unfortunately these fees cannot be waived. I understand that Minister Upston already advised you that Land Information New Zealand (LINZ) charges fees for its title and instrument searches in order to cover the costs involved and this is set out in legislation.

I also cannot comment on your petition until the Primary Production Select Committee has completed its deliberations and reported its findings.

Regards Colleen Manu

Colleen Manu Operations Manager (Customers)

E cmanu@linz.govt.nz

Wellington Office, Level 7, Radio New Zealand House, 155 The Terrace PO Box 5501, Wellington 6145, New Zealand | T 0800 665 463 W www.linz.govt.nz | www.landonline.govt.nz | data.linz.govt.nz



From: Tanya Peterson [mailto:soldiersclaim@hotmail.com]

Sent: Friday, 3 February 2017 2:14 p.m.

To: Colleen Manu Subject: waiver fee

Dear Colleen Manu,

My name is Wayne Duggan. I am the researcher representing the Peterson and Mc Neight families.

On the 6/9/2016 a petition was tabled under W.W.1 Soldiers land on illegal bankruptcy. TANYA Peterson and I were in front of the members of the Primary Production Select Committee, addressing the illegal bankruptcy and the

acts of treason, along with conspiring to commit treason against King George The V and his Returned Servicemen.

As these were treasonous acts, and the Select Committee have now acknowledged these acts had occurred to our Return Servicemen. I would like you, as Minister of Lands, to waiver all fees from Lands Information Departments, in order that I am able to continue my research. Hon Louise Upton has informed me, this is your Portfolio. I felt that the Minister Upton may be perverting the course of Justice, by not addressing this herself, as I've already provided 4 documents of proof in regards to Treason.

Yours sincerely Wayne Duggan Lest we forget

This message contains information, which may be in confidence and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately (Phone 0800 665 463 or info@linz.govt.nz) and destroy the original message. LINZ accepts no responsibility for changes to this email, or for any attachments, after its transmission from LINZ. Thank You.

Re: soldiersclaim - Tanya Peterson

# Re: soldiersclaim

# Tanya Peterson

Fri 9/12/2016 1:40 p.m. Land Infromstion Out

To:Michael Appleyard <michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz>;

## Dear Hon Lupston,

Thank you for your e-mail dated the 8/12/2016. The three documents that I sent you, is an error in law, as these Soldiers Holdings do not exist. This should in able me to have access to the information held in Lands Information. The K15922 that shows up on several of our titles, dated 29/1/1934, this does not exist. This is an error in registration.

In law to registrar Treason also you must file it into two Government Departments, as you are my fourth attempt to have it filed. This should be addressed. I'm confused into why the Government will not acknowledge the seriousness with regards to conspire against the Crown on Soldiers Holdings. This also should be a wavier on my behalf.

Would you like me to send maps that refers to the documents I've sent.

You are the Minister of Lands Information, could you address this personally as this falls into your portfolio.

Yours sincerely Wayne Duggan soldiersclaim

From: Michael Appleyard <michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz>

**Sent:** Friday, 9 December 2016 8:11:55 a.m.

To: 'soldiersclaim@hotmail.com'

Subject: RE: soldiersclaim

Dear Mr Duggan

Please see attached letter from the Hon Louise Upston, Minister for Land Information.

Sincerely Michael Appleyard

### Michael Appleyard

Private Secretary – Land Information
Office of Hon Louise Upston
Parliament Buildings, Wellington
michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz

From: Michael Appleyard

Sent: Tuesday, 22 November 2016 8:07 a.m.

**To:** 'soldiersclaim@hotmail.com' **Subject:** FW: soldiersclaim

Dear Mr Duggan



# Office of Hon Louise Upston

Minister for Land Information Minister for Women Associate Minister of Local Government Associate Minister for Tertiary Education, Skills and Employment

0 8 DEC 2016

Wayne Duggan

By email: soldiersclaim@hotmail.com

Dear Wayne Duggan

Thank you for your email dated 6 November 2016 about the fees for title information held by Land Information New Zealand.

I appreciate your passion for your research, however, Land Information New Zealand (LINZ) charges fees for its title and instrument searches in order to cover the costs involved in providing this service. This is set out in legislation. In the normal course of business LINZ only waives fees when it has made an error in registration. As this is not an error in registration, LINZ has declined your request to waive the fees.

If you have any further questions on this matter please contact Colleen Manu at cmanu@linz.govt.nz.

Sincerely

Hon Louise Upston

Minister for Land Information

Thank you for your emails of 6 November & 17 November 2016. Your emails have been received and will be placed before the Minister.

You can expect a response back from us shortly.

Sincerely Michael Appleyard

### Michael Appleyard

Private Secretary – Land Information Office of Hon Louise Upston Parliament Buildings, Wellington michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz

From: Tanya Peterson [mailto:soldiersclaim@hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, 17 November 2016 11:41 a.m.

**To:** L Upston (MIN) **Subject:** soldiersclaim

Dear Minister,

Inquiring on the update of my request, on the 6/11/2016 in regards to furthering my research on other related matters, as this is an expensive task, and now that we are in front of Parliament, who has directed it to the Ministry of Justice, which this involves your Department, Lands Information, previously known as, Department of Lands and Survey. I would appreciate the wavier as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
Wayne Duggan
Peterson / McNeight Researcher
soldiersclaim

# Friendly reminder;

# Tanya Peterson

Wed 7/12/2016 2:32 p.m.

To:L Upston (MIN) < L.Upston@ministers.govt.nz>;

Categories: Orange category; Blue category

3 attachments

Mr Endean. 20 Nov 1922 2.jpg; Soldiers holdings 20 Nov 1922 2.jpg; The New Zealand Gazette 22 June 1922 2.jpg;

#### Dear Minister Upston,

I sent an e-mailed to you on the 6 November and the 17th 2016 regarding the waver of fees, this was to continue with my research.

Your last e-mail states, you will contact me shortly. Two weeks have passed. As there is a Government inquiry at present, I thought this would be an easy ask. I have attached a few documents to show you the treasonous activities that certain Government members of the day, took advantage of our Soldiers and conspired against our King. I believe you would know what the penalty is.

Look forward to your response Wayne Duggan (Peterson & McNeight) soldiersclaim

# **Michael Appleyard**

From:

L Upston (MIN)

Sent:

Monday, 7 November 2016 8:23 a.m.

To: Cc: 'Tanya Peterson' Michael Appleyard

Subject:

RE: soldiersclaim researcher.

Dear Wayne Duggan,

Thank you for your email of 6 November 2016 to Hon Louise Upston, in her capacity as Minister for Land Information.

Your correspondence is acknowledged, and has been passed on to Hon Upston for her consideration.

Kind regards, Victoria Love

Victoria Love | Private Secretary | Office of Hon Louise Upston

Minister for Land Information | Minister for Woman

Associate Minister of Local Government | Associate Minister for Tertiary Education, Skills and Employment | MP for Taupo Level 7 Bowen House | Private Bag 18041 | Parliament Buildings | Wellington 6160 | New Zealand DDI +64 4 817 8242

From: Tanya Peterson [mailto:soldiersclaim@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, 6 November 2016 11:32 a.m.

To: L Upston (MIN)

Subject: soldiersclaim researcher.

Dear Minister,

My name is Wayne Duggan. I am the researcher representing the Peterson and Mc Neight families. On the 6/9/2016 a petition was tabled under W.W.1 Soldiers land on illegal bankruptcy. TANYA Peterson and I were in front of the members of the Primary Production Select Committee, addressing the illegal bankruptcy and the

acts of treason, along with conspiring to commit treason against King George The V and his Returned Servicemen.

As these were treasonous acts, and the Select Committee have now acknowledged these acts had occurred to our Return Servicemen. I would like you, as Minister of Lands, to waiver all fees from Lands Information Departments, in order that I am able to continue my research.

Yours sincerely Wayne Duggan Lest we forget